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Dear Bradfordville Families, 

The students and staff have had a very busy and productive two weeks here at Braddy! There is a 

lot to share and celebrate with you all. Firstly congratulations to our Yr 5 students who presented 

leadership speeches for 2022. While this assembly was held virtually you all demonstrated bravery, 

confidence and attributes of aspiring school leaders. I look forward to announcing our School 

Leaders and prefects at this years Academic Excellence Assembly.  

Our Year 6 students attended high school orientation visits this week. I am very proud to say that 

our Year 6 students demonstrated Respect, Responsibility and Excellence during  their orientation 

visit and represented our school with immense pride. 

Our postponed Colour Run Date was held last Thursday. Thank you to Mrs Lambert and the PBL 

team who organised this special celebration to acknowledge students efforts towards                  

demonstrating our BPS values of Respect, Responsibility and Excellence. It was a whole school          

effort with all students earning Booster Tickets to fill our Braddy Booster Box  to the top. It was 

such a fun day with many smiling faces and sneaky coloured chalk attacks.  

Our Aboriginal students have been attending an online Wiradjuri Language and Culture camp at 

school. It has been lovely to see our Aboriginal students connect with each other while learning 

through culture. Thank you to Mrs Fleming and Mrs Hedges for organising this activity. 

The Stage 3 Space Fair was also held this week. What an amazing way to highlight student             

excellence within our school. I was extremely impressed with how our stage 3 students presented 

their work and the confidence they demonstrated when sharing their learning with peers and staff.   

Our Red Ribbons have now closed for the year. Final presentation of ribbons will be held in Week 

9 during walkthrough awards.  

A reminder that all students must be wearing their full school uniform until the end of the year. 

We have many special events and assemblies coming up over the next 2 weeks and I would 

greatly appreciate your support  in ensuring  your child is wearing their uniform to school.  

 

Ketryna Coupe 

Principal  

 



 

 

Bradfordville Public School 
Term 4 2021 Parent Calendar 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Wk 7 
15/11 16/11 17/11 18/11 

BPS Celebration 
Day 

COLOUR 
RUN 

  

19/11 
Yr 5 Student Lead-

ership Speeches 
and Voting 

Wk 8 
22/11 23/11 

Tentative 
Yr 7 Orientation 
Mulwaree High 

School 

24/11 25/11 26/11 
RED RIBBONS 

CLOSE 
  

Class Awards Day 

Wk 9 
29/11 30/11 1/12 2/12 

Yr 6 Fun Day 
3/12 

Red Ribbon  
Assemblies 

Wk 
10 

6/12 7/12 
Assembly of  
Excellence 
K-2 & 3-6 

8/12 
2022 Kindy Orien-

tation 

9/12 
2022 Kindy Orien-

tation 

10/12 
2022 Kindy Orien-

tation 
  

Sport Assembly 
  

Class Awards Day 

Wk 11 
13/12 

Yr 6 Graduation 
and Farwell 

14/12 
Class Celebrations 

15/12 
Class Movement 

Day 

16/12 
Braddy Talent 

Show 
  
Last day of School 
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Well done to everyone for reaching our Braddy Booster 

Target and earning the celebration day. Thank you          

Mrs Lambert for organising the event. 



 

 

Our Year 6 students who are going to Mulwaree High in 2022 all had a fantastic day at the         

Orientation Day. 

 
 

Please return any Library 

books that you may have 

at home to the School           

Library by next                            

Friday 3 December 2021. 

 



 

 

 

4/5  

Italy 



 

 

5/6 

Trinidad & 
Tobago 



 

 

 

5/6 

Japan 



  

Braddy Promoting Success Target Week 9 

 
This week at school we are explicitly teaching the BPS behaviour expectation of                                

“We Respect our Environment”. You can follow up this message at home by: 

• Discussing that respecting your environment means you actively look after the equipment, 

belongings and surrounding of the school for the benefit of everyone.  

 

• Acknowledging when your child puts rubbish into the bin or recycles materials, they are 

showing respect for the environment. 

 

• Using a proactive consequence in a negative situation. At school this might be a student 

pumping up the basketballs for everyone because they were kicking it and making it flat. 

Think about how you might use this strategy at home to help teach your child how to           

respect their environment.  

 



 

 

 

 

~ Hume Music Time Online ~ 
LIVE on Facebook 

 
10am - Wednesday                         

17, 24  November and                                    
1 December 

Hume Music Time PLAYDAY 

Join us for a live version 
of Hume Music Time at the 

Hume Con  
and meet Deb and Nyssa and 

all their puppet friends! 

10 to 11am,                               
Wednesday 15 December 

 
Paul Paviour Recital Hall 

Morning tea included 

 
 

Our very big thank you to 

Studio 4  

for our Braddy Promoting 

 Success stickers and  

the new signage for our  

lectern, which is a  

gift to our school  

from our 

Year 6 2021 students. 

https://www.facebook.com/HumeConservatorium
https://www.humecon.nsw.edu.au/debra-mcconnell
https://www.humecon.nsw.edu.au/copy-of-tim-douglass

